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September 2025

All shops and service centers will be closed on Friday September 19  
for staff training. 

Purchases made in our council shops support Girl Scouts in our area!

Jane Seltzer                    Shelly Ridge                            Valley Forge                               Mobile

Group Ordering is an easy way for Troop Leaders to outfit your troop without 
collecting payments from each family while saving on shipping. Find out more here:

https://www.gsep.org/content/dam/gsep-redesign/documents/our-council/shop/
flyers/Group%20Order%20Info%20Sheet.pdf

Fall Fashion is  
in store now! 

We love this multifunctional 
reversible vest! One side features 

a water-resistant quilted 
repeating trefoil pattern, and 

the other couldn’t be cozier with 
a rich fleece and Girl Scouts 

servicemark branding. Adult $49; 
Youth $39 by special order

Book Your  
Build-a-Bear Party Back-to-Troop is such a busy time- let 

us take one thing off your to-do list 
with Heat Press! For $10, we’ll press 

your uniform with insignia. Have 
badges or patches from last year? This 
month, we’ll add them for  you with no 

additional cost! 

GSUSA recently announced price 
increases on uniforms, insignia and 

Daisy Petal Sets as well as some 
apparel by up to 10%. GSEP has 

decided to wait until October 1 to 
implement this price increase. Our 
Jotform and registers will reflect 
the lower price through Tuesday, 

September 30 at 7pm.

You heard right, GSEP Shops  
now have phone numbers! 

Jane Seltzer: 267-965-6179
Shelly Ridge: 215-840-7953
Valley Forge: 445-866-6768

You can still email us anytime  
at shop@gsep.org  

or Luella@gsep.org! 

We’re busy scheduling dates for 
Luella this fall. Dates are added 

to the Mobile listing on the Shops 
page of the website weekly. If you 
follow GSEP Retail on Facebook or 

TeamApp, we share ALL confirmed 
dates every Thursday to give more 
advance notice. Have a location or 

date you’d like Luella to visit? Email 
her at Luella@gsep.org and our 
Mobile Associate will follow up.

Last chance  
to Save!

Call us! Luella Mobile Dates

Fall dates for parties through 
December 31 have been added to 

the Build-a-Bear 
JotForm. Fall 

parties are great 
back-to-troop meet 

and greets!


